
Ref. No.: GIC Re/SE/Sur/2021-22/02 Date: March 17,2022 

To, 
Kainat Malkani 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip Code: (BSE-540755) 

Re: Clarification on Increase in Volume 

Dear SirlMadam, 

This has reference to your email dated March 17, 2022, seeking clarification on increase in 
volume of Company's securities across Exchanges in the recent past. 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that to the best of the information available with 
Management, we do not have any information/announcements to share with the Stock 
Exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 which have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour of our scrip. 

Request you to take the above on record. 

Thanking You 

Yours sincerely 

For General Insurance Corporation of India 

A ~ ~> \'V''l'l­ 
(Satte::J Kumar) 
cs & Compliance Officer 
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